
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

What a cracking time of year it is! With spring blossoming all around us, we’re excited to 

celebrate Easter. 

 

Last year, I was truly amazed by the egg scenes you created, and your creativity really 

went beyond the shell. So we are bringing it back! I cannot wait to see how your 

creativity has expanded. 

 

We invite you and your family to decorate a boiled egg. The possibilities are endless—

you can transform your egg into something truly eggstraordinary! Simply boil an egg, 

get creative, and bring it to school on Wednesday 9th April. Our judges will select 3 

winners from each Key Stage. 

 

I’m looking forward to seeing your eggcellent creations. Ready, set, boil! 

 

Thank you 

Miss Beaumont 
 


